
Sports Season! If you are playing Football, 
Golf, Cross-Country, Volleyball the time is 
now to make sure your paperwork is filled 
out so that you can participate when it 
starts. These forms can be located on our 
website at- 
https://www.oasishighschool.net/fhsaa 
Questions: Our new Athletic Director- 
catherine.watters@capecharterschools.org 
These sports will start in the next few 
weeks!! DO NOT DELAY!! 
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